### ARAB REPUBLIC OF EGYPT

Completion of Egypt G.S.C.E in The Republic of Sudanture

English : First F	oreign Language (First Session)
المري (يع سلمات)	Time : 31
1) Respond to e	ach of the following situations:
1 - You see an	old man crossing the street. There is a bus combined

- 2 You intend to become a tour guide when you grow up.
- 3 A friend says that smoking should be banned in hospitals. You agree with him.
- 4 You have just come out of the theatre. You meet a friend who asks your opinion about the play.

2) Mention the place, the speakers and the language f	unction in each of the following
two mini-dialogues :	Place :

- 1- A: What Kind of insurance policy do you want ?
  - B: I want a policy of third party cover.
  - A: This type insures your car against the damages caused to other cers.
- 2- A: What can I do for you?
  - B: I need to set up new windows.
  - A: Windows 7 or 10.7.
  - B: Windows 7, please.

Function of speaker A:

3618.3

温

Place
Speaker A :
Speaker B :
Function of speaker B:

В

#### B - Vocabulary & structure

3 ) Choose the correc	t answer from a . b	.cord1	
1 - The residents	stay ended, I	tave to renew it.	
a) whose	b) who	c) that	d) when
2 My dishonest to	eretary d	e balance sheet to the pre	33.
2000-2	by leaked	e) lacked	m) roomes
a) Hence	on the floo	e of my office. Please col	lect them .
a) anattered	b) was scattered	c) were scattered	d) scatteri
4 - The High Dam of	Aswan	Egypt with electricity.	14.

- a) affords
  b) deprives
  c) inhibits
  d) supplies
  5 In Egypt, children attend primary school ...... the ages of 5 and 11.
- 5 In Egypt , children anend primary

  a) at

  b) of

  c) between

  d) in

(4.0.0)					
6 - My brother works	in Egypt Bank, Al oper		(242)44/1-4		
- Julia	b) bark		d) leaf		
7 - Sherif isn't here . 1	Ie have gone home	e) branch to study for the next test.	W		
TO THE STATE OF TH	b) can	e) qualit	d) would		
8 - My doctor advised me to spend my abroad so as to get better quickly .					
-y-epittation	(b) recuperation	c) reproduction	d) introduction		
9 - Ву 2012, 1	three novels	It was a great achievemen	t for me.		
a) had written	b) will have	c) had been writing	472		
		ho find and follow storms	4		
	b) killers	(c) fishermen	d) firemen		
11 - Although my qu	estion was easy, he refi	usedit.			
	b) for answering		d) answer		
12 - Germs are	We can't see	them by the naked eye.			
a) visible	6 seen	e) invisible	d) advisable		
13 – It was so dark, .		I could see my son.			
		(c) though	d) because		
14 - I was too tired to	have the	to get out of bed	L:		
a) energetic	6) energy	e) engagement	d) engine		
15-T	a cup of coffee in	the morning when I get up	L.		
A alamana have	b) have always had	c) always had	d) had always had		
The weather	, says that there'll be a s	andstorm tomorrow.			
200000000000000000000000000000000000000	by neediction	c) advertisement	d) forecast		
a) and the each of the following sentences then write it correctly:					
the are enthusiastic of their state					
1- We need people who are and is used in Jewellery. 2 - The beard forms inside an oyster and is used in Jewellery.					
2 - The beard forms made  3 - Most companies need highly qualification staff.					
The state of the s					
To an angle of the state of the					
6 - Employees look	المقحة الثالثة ر	﴿ وَهُولِدُ الْأَسْلِيدُ فَي			

### C - Reading

# 5) Read the following passage, then answer the questions:

The earliest man was not so much in need of money as we are nowadays. He was satisfied with simple forms of shelter, made his rough tools and weapons and obtained food from natural materials around him.

As he became more civilised he began to want better shelter, more advanced tools and weapons and comfortable life .As a result ,man had to turn to the skilled people .Thus, began the question of payment. At first, he got what he wanted by a simple process of exchange value came on the market .Exchange became too complicated to be satisfactory.

Thus the difficulties of exchange led by degrees to the invention of money .At first, man used shells then big flat stones and later pieces of metal bearing values according to the rarity of the metal and the size of the pieces. Thus money, as we know it, came into beings.

## A) Give short answers to the following questions: (DRUDOF +OMansha)

- 1 When did man's need for money arise?
- 2 How did man pay for what he got in the earliest stage? (2) in Zind+ose+
- 3 Why did man have to turn to the skilled people?

### B) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c or d:

- @ BECOUCHISM 1 - The underlined word" obtained" means .....
  - a) got
- b) cooked
- c) bought
- ethernotla

hingfree

- 2 First ,man used ......to pay for goods. a) money
  - e) stones b) metal

6 ) Read the passage, then answer the questions :

A poor traveller stopped under a tree to eat the rice which he had brought with him . A few yards away there was a small shop where a woman was cooking fish and selling it to travellers who could pay. The woman was watching him carefully and when he finished his food and began to go ,the woman shouted "You haven't paid me for my fish". "But I haven't had any fish" he said. If you hadn't smelled the fish, your food wouldn't have been pleasant. They went to the judge who asked the woman about the price of the fish. She said that it was ten pounds a dish.

The judge said that the traveller must pay for fish. He must hold a ten pound note so that its shadow falls on the woman's hand. The price of the smell of a dish of fish is the shadow of ten pounds.

و بقية وباستثناقي الصفحة الرابعة ا

ANGU	THE RESERVE OF THE PARTY OF THE			
Sive short answers to the fall 1				
A) Give short answers to the following question  1- Why did the man enjoy his meal?  2 - What do you think	10th 10th 12th			
" What do you think		12-		
3 - Why did not the traveller cat at the shop?  B) Choose the correct answer 5	our?	1		
		1		
A STATE OF THE PARTY OF THE PAR	<u>d</u> :			
	c) with other people	d) with a judge		
a) a lot of money b) some money				
LET INC SOUND CELLS D	e) no money	d) a little money		
7) A) Answer the following questions:	risoner of Zenda)			
1 - How did Rassendyll prevent poorly 6	and the same of th			
How did Rassendyll prevent people from     What reasons made Sapt think that the kir	noticing that he wasn't the	e real king ?		
3 - How did the different people of Streisau f	ig was alive?			
4 - Why was Madame de Mauhan bank	eel about the King?			
4 - Why was Madame de Mauban kept as a p	risoner at the castle of Zen	ida?		
B) Read the following question then answer t	he question :			
"You must promise that you'll pro 1-Who said this to whom?	tect princess Flavia from	the Duke "		
2-Where was the speaker going ?Why ?				
3-Why couldn't the Duke, become a king unle	ess he married Flavia?			
C) Find the mistake:				
1- The people of Strelson heard that the king		unning.		
2- Rassendyll saw Josef's clothes inside the r	oom in the cellar.			
E-Writ	ing			
B) Write a paragraph of about 100 words abo	ut:			
The social networking sites have advantages	and disadvantages.			
F- Transla	ation			
) A) Translate into Arabic :				
Over years the Egyptian woman has prov	ed that she has the abilit	ty to share the man		
his responsibility side by side. In the pas				
independence, but today in the battle of building and reconstruction.				
3) Translate into English:	فعال في ذكرين إلى أي العام لعد	١١١١ الاعلام دور		
(١) لوسائل الإعلام دور فعال في تكوين الرأي العام لمختلف طبقات المجتمع. (٢) يجب أن تعكرم أراء الاخرين مهما اختلفت مع أراندا				
		-1		
ت الأسئلة )))-	4" ))):			